
Alan Brown of Mt Druitt Racing Pigeon Club:

“I have been racing pigeons for 38 years, I fly with
Mt Druitt Racing Pigeon Club. I have won the
Central Cumberland Young Bird Derby twice, last
year with “Bullet”. In 2019 Bullet had three starts
with two wins and a fourth. 

This year Anpario is sponsoring me to train three of
my babies for the Sydney Gold Ring Race, two of the
babies are Bullet’s offspring “Son of a Bullet” and
“Anpario Miss” and another of my babies “Lady
Oregon”.

I have about 200 pigeons and have been using
Orego-Stim Liquid for about five years, I add it to my
breeding stock and racing pigeons’ water every day.
I notice my bird’s feathers are silky, their droppings
are tight. I have had good breeding season with no
wet nest, canker, or sickness. My bird’s overall health
is excellent. I wish you all a good racing season.”


